
 

 

 

 

REFERENCE NO. 2019-09-31 

TO All Honorable Mayors 

FROM LCP Executive Director 

SUBJECT Invitation to the Industry 4.0 Summit by BusinessWorld  

DATE 04 September 2019 

 
 

BusinessWorld is inviting city mayors and technical officers to attend a thought leadership 

forum called, “Industry 4.0 Summit,” which will be held at Shangri-La at the Fort on 09 

September 2019.  

With the theme, “Winning Together in the Fourth Industrial Revolution,” the whole-day event 

will gather business and industrial executives, government leaders, and regulators to discuss 

how the country can adapt and thrive in the technological revolution taking place globally. 

Secretary Gregorio Honasan II of the Department of Information and Communications 

Technology is expected to open the event while Senator Grace Poe will deliver the Keynote 

Address. 

Standard registration fee is PHP 8,000. However, the organizers are offering a discounted rate of 

PHP 3,500 for city governments, inclusive of meals. Should you be interested in attending the 

forum, your office may directly coordinate with Ms. Dya Jill Arenas, BusinessWorld Marketing 

Communications Supervisor, at (02) 535 9901 loc. 707, 0917 585 9114, or at 

dearenas@bworldonline.com. Please refer to the attached formal invitation and program for 

more information about the event. 

Thank you very much.  

 

Atty. Shereen Gail Yu-Pamintuan 

LCP Executive Director 

 

 

mailto:dearenas@bworldonline.com



















